
 

 

                
 

 
 

 
 

January 25, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Grade 5 Students: 
 
 
The Toronto District School Board offers a Late French Program beginning at Grade 6. This program is 
located at Cosburn Middle School at 520 Cosburn Avenue (near Coxwell Avenue) in the central part of the 
former East York. The program is open to students in Grade 5. The students should have a particular interest 
in French language acquisition. This program allows children to complete the regular program of studies 
from Grade 6 to the end of high school (i.e. secondary school graduation and post-secondary studies) while 
having the additional benefit of developing fluency in French. 

 
Today, a team of Late French students and teachers from Cosburn Middle School visited your child’s Grade 
5 classroom to give an overview of this exciting program. Applications were given out at that time and 
are available on our school website for downloading. For those who are interested in applying to have 
their child attend the program, there will be a Late French Information Night at Cosburn Middle School on 
Wednesday, February 3, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.  Parents and students are encouraged to attend. 
 
Cosburn teachers will be at the February meeting to share with you their excitement about the program. If 
you are planning to attend this meeting, please call us at Cosburn (416-396-2335) and let us know how 
many will be coming from your family. 
 
Students who are successful in our Late French Program at Cosburn generally demonstrate high achievement 
in their core subject areas and a genuine interest in learning and speaking the French language.  All 
applications will be considered and a lottery will be used to fill the available spaces and waitlist for the 
program. Application forms will be accepted at the registration meeting, in person or by fax((416) 396-2278) 
until: 
 

4:00 p.m. Friday, February 26, 2016 
 
If you require additional information, please telephone us at the school at 416-396-2335 or check the 
Cosburn website:  schools.tdsb.on.ca/cosburn/ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Finkelstein   Catherine Munro 
Principal    Vice-Principal 
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520 Cosburn Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M4J 2P1   Tel: (416) 396-2335  Fax: (416) 396-2278 

David Finkelstein, Principal     Catherine Munro, Vice-Principal 


